
The Artist

Ron Baird, world-renowned kinetic sculptor
resides in Beaverton. His inspiration for this
unique design comes from the natural
elements of the harbour.

Beaverton Special
Events
presents

by Ron Baird
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Contact:
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My desire is to situate the sculpture

at the entrance to serve as an iconic

welcome to the magic that people

of all ages experience when they

enter that space ... the whimsical

elements and movement created by

the wind mimics the waves ... I see

the sculpture as a link from the Lions

Loop and the Blossom Trail to the

beauty of the natural habitat that

descends to the shoreline.

Help us make wishes come true
by adding a personalized

engraved brick on the path to 
the Walk to the Wishing Tower.



Be Part 
of this 

Exciting Project
Make a DIRECT

donation
Donations may be made by:

Cheque payable to:
Beaverton Special Events
Deliver to: Jim Lye, Treasurer,
25600 Maple Beach Beaverton 

or
Mail to: P.O. Box 125 

Beaverton L0K1A0

or
E-transfer to:

debbie@
debbietannerbookkeepingservices.com

A charitable receipt will be issued by
Beaverton Special Events, a registered,

non-profit charity.

• VOLUNTEER TO HELP WITH
FUNDRAISING EVENTS

• JOIN OUR VOLUNTEER
STEERING COMMITTEE

Buy an Engraved
Brick to Pave 

the Path
Our path is not paved with gold, but it

could be paved with a permanent
memory of your loved one, a family

motto, or a wish for the harbour.

There are 3 options when purchasing a
brick to pave the path to the tower.

4” X 8” Paver 
Donation of $125.00
includes 2 lines of text
and a Charitable
Receipt of $100.00

8”X8” Paver 
Donation of $275.00
includes 4 lines of text
and a Charitable
Receipt of $235.00

12”X12” Paver 
Donation of $500.00 
includes 6 lines of text
or corporate logo
and a Charitable
Receipt of $425.00

Make Our 
Wishing Tower

Come True
In early 2022, the concept design for
the Wishing Tower was approved by
the Brock Township Council and
included in the framework for the
Harbour Master Plan.

Beaverton Special Events with the
generous support of donors and
fundraising has already raised
$65,000 of the anticipated $150,000
required to build and install this
unique stainless steel, kinetic
sculpture.  

The design and creative support
have been 100% donated by the
artist, Ron Baird.

Additional community fundraising
is critical to bring this gift to life.

This is your invitation to be a part
of the Walk to the Wishing Tower.


